
 

 

Term 6 Week 6 – Home learning Challenge and Enrichment 
A range of optional tasks to inspire you 

 

Recommended read  
 

No fixed Address 
by Susan Nielson 
 has just won the 
UKLA book 
awards 11-14 
category.  You 

can see details of all the 
shortlisted books here (and 
see Miss Hopkins who was one 
of the judges) 
https://bit.ly/2Bvy2cp 
 

Guardian Angel  
 
Become a guardian angel to 
someone in your household. 
Come up with ways to 
brighten their day and make 
their life easier e.g. tidy up, 
leave them breakfast on a tray 
outside their door, buy them 
their favourite chocolate bar – 
the catch is you keep it a 
secret.  Can you last the week 
without being found out?  

Go plastic free 
 
Plastic free July is a global 
event working towards a vision 
of seeing a world free of 
plastic waste.  See what you 
could do to reduce your 
plastic waste this month. 
www.plasticfreejuly.org 
 
 
 
 
 

Wimbledon 
 
This week would have been 
the Wimbledon tennis 
tournament.  Try out the three 
challenges from the Tim 
Henman foundation website: 
 
https://thfonline.org/wimbled
on-fortnight-challenges/ 

In the news 
 
Keep up to date with 
everything that’s going on with 
the daily news from BBC 
Newsround. 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsr
ound/news/watch_newsround 

Chocolate Brownies 
 
Impress your family with this 
recipe for chocolate brownies.  
(Make sure that you have 
appropriate supervision) 
https://www.bbcgoodfood.co
m/recipes/best-ever-
chocolate-brownies-recipe 
 

Careers Education  
 
Daily talks at 10 am and 2 pm 
from inspirational speakers on 
a range of topics. 

https://bit.ly/37rj8PU 
 
 

 

Leadership Challenge 
 
Still time to submit an entry 
for the  Lockdown Leadership 
Challenge.   Your entry can be 
anything that you believe 
demonstrates your leadership 
in lockdown.  
Every entry earns 3 house-
points.    
 
Send your entries to Miss 
Froud- Davis Mfroud-
davis@st-birinus.oxon.sch.uk  
 

Competition 
 
A writing competition for you 
share your lockdown 
experience. Closes on Friday 
17th of July.   You could write a 
personal experience, a poem, 
or a creative story.  
https://generationlockdown.c
o.uk/ 

 

If you have any ideas for tasks for future weeks, or you would like to share your work, email Mrs 

Bowers, Deputy Headteacher.  bbowers@st-birinus.oxon.sch.uk  
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Lockdown Leadership Challenge 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 


